
BunnyBears Photo Release Form 

BunnyBears takes lots of pictures used to illustrate children and their activities at preschool. 
We use the pictures in daily newsletter and posts on BrightWheel as well as child’s portfolio. 
We may also use the picture on promotional material such as social media and our website.  
Please complete the form below granting us permission to use your child's pictures.  

Please complete the following:  

Childs Name: _____________________________________________ 

I give permission to BunnyBears to take photos of my child and use it for private school use
I give permission to BunnyBears to use the photos for social media and website.

Date: ____________________  

Parent/Guardian Signature:_______________________________________________________ 
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